
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Secret Agents 
 

Children in Red Class noticed a monkey called Daisy on the shed roof that we believe 
couldn’t get down, as she had been there for several days. As part of their class topic, 

they decided to be SECRET AGENTS and investigate the matter further in order to 
solve the problem and rescue Daisy. Great work Red Class! 

 

     
 

 

Headteacher Awards 
Ella, Megan, Henry C, Ralphie, Bobby, Micheal, Phoebe, Evie, Albie, Leo, Finley, Jess, & 

Henry D in Year 1; Leyton in Year 3 

 

2nd July 2021 
 

Always be a little kinder than necessary  James Barry 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Miss Roulston: 
year1circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Miss Pullon: 

year1squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost: 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Parker:  
year3@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Alexander:  
year4@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Aylett:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 
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Mersea Camp 
 

  We couldn’t be more proud of Year 6, who at Mersea Camp this 
week took on their own personal challenges, overcame fear and 

anxieties (and tiredness!), continuously cheered each other on, and 
were the supportive, kind, and funny class we have come to know 
so well over the years. Well done on such a successful residential 

trip, and well done on being such a together and positive class.  

  
 

  
 

  
 

  

 

Year 4 at Colchester Zoo 
 

Year 4 you are AMAZING. We had the 
BEST time at Colchester Zoo today 

learning all about endangered animals 
and the ways in which we can help 

reduce negative human impact on the 
world. We are so impressed with how 
much you knew, how eager you were 

to learn more, and your positive 
attitudes. Thank you! 

 

 
 

 

Thank you and Goodbye 
 

THANK YOU Miss Handley for 
everything you have done for us during 

your final teacher training post. You 
have worked so hard in Year 1 Circles 

and have had a HUGE impact on us and 
the children. You will be extremely 

missed and we wish you the very best 
of luck! 

 

 


